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From: Simon Plant <¢ = 7~ >
Sent: 14 December 2021 14:36
To: admin@ecclesfield-pc.gov.uk
Subject: Thank you!

Hello all,

| just wanted to say a very big thank you for your kind donation of £350 to the school. We have used part of it to
fund a virtual pantomime which all children have been watching this week and we can share the link with our
parents to enjoy at home with their children too. The remainder has been spent on various Christmas activities such
as making gingerbread houses, purchasing some little gifts for children and fueling some Xmas parties in the way of
popcorn, cakes and other goodies.

From everyone at Windmill Hill, we thank you very much and wish you all a very Merry Christmas.

Kind Regards

Simon Plant

Head of School

Windmill Hill Primary

0114 2468550

Windmill Hill Primary is an Academy within Steel City Schools Partnership

www.windmillhill.sheffield.sch.uk
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